
 

 
      33 Stearns Street 

P. O. Box 270 
Massena, NY   l3662 

 
 
 
January 21, 2008 
 
Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223-1350 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
The enclosed tariff leaves, issued by Catherine E. Hanlon, President and General Manager, are 
transmitted for filing in compliance with the requirements of the State of New York Public 
Service Commission. 
 
 First Revised Leaf Nos. 111.1 and 111.2 

Second Revised Leaf Nos. 111 and 114 
 
PSC No. 3 – GAS 

 
 Effective January 22, 2008 
 
The tariff leaves are being submitted in compliance with an Order of the Commission issued on 
August 23, 2007 in Case 06-G-0059 In the Matter of Issues Associated with Gas Curtailment. 
 
The purpose of the filing is to file amendments to the tariff consistent with the Gas Curtailment 
Guidelines attached as Appendix B of the Order.  
 
In accordance with Ordering Clause 4 of the Order, the requirements of the Public Service Law 
Section 66 (12) (b) as to newspaper publication of the changes proposed by the tariff 
amendments directed in the Order were waived. 
 
In accordance with Ordering Clause 2 of the Order, the tariff filing will be served on all parties 
to this proceeding.  
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Jaclyn A. Brilling   January 21, 2008 
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Sharon A. Gaines 
Treasurer 
 
Phone: (315) 769-3516 Ext. 194 
Fax: (315) 764-9226 
E-Mail: sgaines@stlawrencegas.com 
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